ALABAMA STATE BOARD OF MEDICAL EXAMINERS
Larry D. Dixon, Executive Director

October 21, 2004

Dear

The Board of Medical Examiners at its October 20, 2004 meeting considered your letter
dated September 20, 2004. The Board of Medical Examiners considers the procedures (Botox,
Restylane, Collagen and Mesotherapy) to be the practice of medicine and as such each procedure
must be performed by a licensed physician.

If the Board or this office can be of further assistance to you please feel free to contact
me, or Randy Moore, Director Physician Extender Services.

Yours sincerely,
Alabama Board of Medical Examiners

/s/ Larry D. Dixon

Larry D. Dixon
Executive Director
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